





## PARENTS' NEWSLETTER: APRIL 28th, 2021

**STAFF TRAINING DAY**: Friday, July 2<sup>nd</sup> will be a staff training day. (changed from Friday, June 18<sup>th</sup> – now a normal school day)

**LEAVING THE SCHOOL DURING THE DAY**: Under the current restrictions our risk assessment does not allow pupils who leave the school during the day, possibly for a medical or dental appointment, to return to the school on the same day. They can return on the following day.

**YEAR 8 PARENTS EVENING**: The Year 8 Parents Evening will be held on June 15<sup>th</sup> (3:30pm – 6:00pm) using the online meeting system SchoolCloud – details to follow.

**SCHOOL UNIFORM**: We have been flexible regarding the school uniform over the first three weeks after re-opening. We now kindly ask for your support in returning to the usual high standard of school uniform.

**GCSE**, **AS and A LEVEL RESULTS**: The official results day for AS/A Level will be on Tuesday, August 10<sup>th</sup> and GCSE results will be released on Thursday, August 12<sup>th</sup>. There will be an internal provisional results day in June – date to be confirmed.

**PROGRESS REPORTS**: Years 7-10 will receive a full written report before the end of the year and an interim tracking report before then. Years 11-13 will receive a tracking report half way through this assessment period during the first week in May.

**REGISTRATION FOR THE SIXTH FORM FOR SEPTEMBER 2021**: Details of how to apply for a place in the Sixth Form for September 2021 are available on the school website through the link below:

http://ysgoldavidhughes.org/eng/sixth-form/sixth-form.html

You can also follow the Sixth Form Instagram @davidhughes6ed

**WATER**: Due to the current restrictions our water fountains are not available. As the weather gets warmer it might be a good idea for pupils to bring a water bottle to school if possible.

**END OF TERM ACTIVITIES**: As restrictions are possibly reduced nationally we will review our current arrangements and consider which of the usual end of year activities will be possible

We sincerely thank you for your continued support over the last few weeks and months.